
  
 
 
 
 
September 2025 
 
Dear families 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Dixons Music Primary is taking steps to establish a Parent Teacher Association (PTA). The 
aim of the PTA is to foster closer links between home and school, encouraging collaboration among parents, carers, and staff to 
support the educational experience and wellbeing of all pupils. 
 
A strong PTA can play a vital role in enhancing school life through fundraising, organising events, and providing a forum for 
constructive dialogue. As we move forward with this initiative, we are seeking expressions of interest from parents and carers 
who would be willing to contribute their time, ideas, and energy to help lay the foundation for this important group. 
 
If you are interested in becoming involved, please complete the form linked here. If you have further questions about the PTA, 
please email the academy office for the attention of Miss Brown. All levels of involvement are welcome, and we would be 
grateful for your support in any capacity. 
 
We very much look forward to working in partnership with you to establish a PTA that reflects the values of our school 
community. Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss Brown 
Personal Development Pioneer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/v8qqkvVWj0

